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MAY IS COMMUNITY LIVING MONTH! 

 

Community Living South Muskoka has many activities planned to help celebrate during the month of May.   

We decided to issue a brief newsletter highlighting the activities taking place during the month.  Please view our 

website regularly for any updates on the planned activities 

CLSM is once again planning on planting 

pumpkins at Morrison’s Meadows.  Try 

and drop by and join 

the fun on May 29th 

at Morrison’s     

Meadows where staff, 

individuals and      

volunteers will be 

planting in the fields, 

followed by a BBQ 

lunch.   

COMMUNITY    

GARDENS 

PUMPKIN     

PLANTING 

CLSM has prepared community gardens 

for use by donation at our Morrison’s 

Meadows property.  

The gardens will be 

available May 25th 

on a first come first 

served basis.  

Watch our website 

or contact Shane   

Collins at            

705-687-5783 for further information. 



 

 

BIG BIKE FOR HEART & STROKE 

Once again a group of 30 CLSM staff and individuals will be riding in 

the Heart and Stroke Foundation’s Big Bike for Heart event.  This year’s 

ride will take place at 10:30am on Wednesday, May 23rd at Gagnon’s 

Your Independent Grocer in Bracebridge.   

Donations are welcome!  Call 705-645-5494 or visit www.bigbike.ca for 

more information. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

Have Questions?  Need more information?  Visit www.clsm.on.ca 

15 Depot Dr., Bracebridge, ON  P1L 0A1 

Tel:  705-645-5494       Fax:  705-645-4621 


